
Canterwood STEP Association 
June 22, 2011 

 
Ballot to elect Board of Directors 

 
Whereas:   
   
Two of the three current Directors have indicated they are resigning their positions. 
 
It was determined by the members present at the general meeting that it would be 
beneficial to have 5 Directors. 
 
It was requested at the general meeting that if there are any members who would like to 
volunteer for the Board, they may write in their names on the ballot.     
 
The following persons were nominated at the general membership meeting for the 
Board of Directors; 
 
______  Mike Hondorp 
______  Michael Williams 
______  Doug Allen 
______  Ed Caudill 
 
Write in vote :  ______________________________ (member name)    
 
Steve Muretta will remain as Director for another term.  
 
 
Voting member:  
 _______________________________ member name 
 
________________________________ address 
 
 
Note from current Board:  
 
We Thank you for taking the time to vote and show your participation in the STEP 
Association.  There are several action items and decisions that the Board will need to 
take in the near future to insure proper operation and maintenance of the STEP system.  
The ever increasing costs of the system are of great concern to us.  Anyone who is 
interested in taking an active role in the association is encouraged to do so.    
 
Russell Tanner 
Charley Rose 
Steve Muretta 
 


